MediaRoom

GREENSBORO, N.C. — The Greensboro Science Center (GSC) is excited to announce that Tallulah,
its female fishing cat, has given birth. On Thursday, February 15, Tallulah delivered two fishing
kittens, one of which was stillborn. The second kitten, however, has been observed moving about
and nursing. If all continues to go well, GSC guests and media can expect to see the kitten on exhibit
in about three months.

Tallulah and her mate, Mako, have been recommended for breeding by the Association of Zoos and
Aquariums’ (AZA) Species Survival Plan (SSP) since 2014, in cooperation with Mako’s owners, the
Lionshare Educational Organization (LEO) Zoological Conservation Center in Connecticut. This is the
first successful fishing cat birth at the GSC and one of only a few successful fishing cat births in the
United States this year.

Senior Keeper Rachael Campbell says, "Mom and baby appear to be doing well. From the video
monitors, we can see the baby nursing and getting lots of grooming from Tallulah. We’'re always
cautious with new babies and new moms, so we're trying to be as hands-off as possible. As long as
we continue to see positive signs, we will let them be."

Campbell says she doesn’t see any signs of stress from Tallulah when she is cleaning the exhibit, but
the pair has a good relationship and the cat is comfortable with her.

"Tallulah is not comfortable around people she doesn’t know," Campbell says, "so my relief keepers
have noticed her being a bit more vocal."

Keepers will continue to keep their distance until the kitten is about 30 days old. At that point,
Campbell says she may begin to handle the kitten if Tallulah is comfortable with the separation.
Because Tallulah tends to become stressed around strangers, the GSC’s veterinarian will not check
the kitten until it reaches six to eight weeks of age.

Once it is around three months old and can easily move around, get in and out of the water, jump,
climb, etc., the kitten will move onto exhibit. If the kitten is a female, she will continue to live with

Tallulah until placed in another facility. If the kitten is a male, he will be separated from his mother
once he reaches sexual maturity, which typically happens at the year and a half mark.

The GSC will continue to update the public on the kitten’s progress on the organization’s social
media accounts: Facebook, Twitter and Instagram. A follow-up press release will be sent once the
kitten is available for photos and/or video.

About the Greensboro Science Center:

A premier family attraction in North Carolina that offers the state's first accredited inland aquarium,
a hands-on science museum, an accredited Animal Discovery Zoological Park, a state-of-the-art
OmniSphere Dome Theater, and SKYWILD, an animal-inspired treetop adventure park. The Center is
also NC's only dually accredited AZA (Association of Zoos and Aquariums) and AAM (American
Alliance of Museums) science attraction - an honor only 14 attractions in the nation can claim. The
Greensboro Science Center is located at 4301 Lawndale Drive in Greensboro and is a 501 (c) 3 non-
profit organization. For more information, visit www.greensboroscience.org.
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